
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD OCTOBER 26, 2020 
  

A special meeting  of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Monday, 
October 26, 2020, at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public Regarding 
Policy 4111 - Employee Anti-Harassment, Policy 5110.1 - Student Equal Opportunity and 
Nondiscrimination in Education, Policy 5110.2 - Non Discrimination Guidelines Related to 
Students Who are Transgender and Students Nonconforming to Gender Role Stereotypes, 
and Policy 5111 – Bullying. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present:   

Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Modder, Mr. Garcia, Ms. Adams, Mr. Wade and Mr. Duncan. Dr. Savaglio-
Jarvis and Attorney Ronald Stadler (virtually) from Jackson Lewis PC were also present. Mr. 
Battle was excused. 

 
Mr. Duncan, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a special 

meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  Notice of this 
special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice to all requesting 
radio stations and newspapers. 

 
Views and comments by the public, both in person and virtually, were made. Mrs. 

Modder indicated that views and comments were received electronically from Ms. Feldt, Mr. 
Seaver, and Ms. Farrar and noted that they would be posted on the district’s website. 
 

Mr. Wade moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. 
Unanimously approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:27 P.M. 

 
Stacy Schroeder Busby  
School Board Secretary 
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